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	Staff/Department Responsible: Human Resources Department
	Requestor: Human Resources
	Location, if applicable: N/A
	Background: The City is obligated under collective bargaining agreements, the employee handbook and library handbook to provide a voluntary vision plan. This benefit is funded 100% by employee premiums. 
	Fiscal Impact: No budgetary impact as this is a 100% employee paid benefit, but this will provide employees with lower premiums for their vision insurance benefit. 
	Staff Recommendation: It is the Human Resource departments recommendation to move forward with the change from Superior Vision to Unum effective January 1, 2024. 
	File ID: 23-1173
	Caption: Resolution approving new vendor for voluntary employee paid vision plan. 
	Summary/Purpose: Currently, the City's vendor for employee paid vision insurance is Superior Vision. As we were looking at our benefits, we had our consultants at USI do a market comparison for us to ensure we are offering the best benefits to our employees. We found that Unum offers better premiums for our staff along with more in-network providers. 


